
   
 
 
W2D2 Message – November 30, 2016      
 
Hello moderators, teachers, and leaders, 
 
As you know, this Friday 2nd December is World Wide Data Day. A few things 
you should know: 

 I will connect to every videconference to help out. You will not be alone! 
 The videoconference schedule has been revised. The latest is 

at https://quarknet.i2u2.org/page/w2d2-videoconferences. 
 I have prepared a guide. It is attached and it has also been added as an 

addendum to the Teacher Notes 
at https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gwUXV9J9IO_AtetBRna0yV5G7
8XmCyw7o2DkPyWMyF4/edit?usp=sharing. I think it is helpful: you 
should review it before Friday if you can. 

If you still need a Vidyo test or have questions, please e-mail me. 
 
See you online soon! 
 
All the best, 
 
Ken 
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